
 

From the President’s desk  

Attention all members!  

 

We need your help to fill the committee positions. This is a crucial time for 

the club, and we cannot afford to fall short on our commitments. We offer 

different levels of commitment, and you can even co-chair a position with a 

friend.  Taking an active role in committee activities can be a fulfilling  

experience that not only benefits the community but also helps develop new 

skills. As such, we encourage all members to consider stepping up as com-

mittee chairs and leading the way towards positive change. Your contribu-

tion can make a difference, so let's work together to achieve our goals.  

Remember, the club's success depends on your support.  

Newsletter 
 

 

The Woman's Club of Casselberry's primary mission is to seek civic and  

social improvement by engaging in activities that benefit our communities.  

We can affect positive change by working together to make a difference.  



November Luncheon  

 

 
 
 
November Thanksgiving Luncheon 

   Bob Evans Dinner 
Desserts are always welcome 
??  Murder Mystery Game ??? 

Be a detective - Who, What and Where ?? 

September Birthdays 

  We wish Betty Brown and Elaine Miller a very  

Happy Birthday! 
  

Corresponding Secretary, Norma Crespo  

October Birthdays 

  We wish Beth Herman a very Happy Birthday! 
  

Corresponding Secretary, Norma Crespo  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Breakfast with Friends 
Rise and Shine its Breakfast Time 
Every 3rd Monday, meet at 9:30 
October 21st and November 18th 

Johnny's Diner 
500 FL-436 #1000, Casselberry, FL 32707 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Wine and Cheese tasting event 
Come Join Us for an evening of good wine, 
good bites, good company and good times. 

 

Please bring a bottle of your favorite wine to share. 
Cheese, crackers, fun conversations and 

 camaraderie will be provided. 
 

TGIF - October 18th from 4:00 – 6:00 

 

 

 

 

Next BINGO, October 13th  

And October 27th. 

Every second and fourth Sunday of every month 

2PM to 4PM  

Please arrive by 1:45pm  

 

10 regular games with 3 game squares per game  $5  

bonus rounds played on same  3 square sheet $2.00  

 

Daubers for sale $2.00 upon request  

50/50  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Come join us for Game Day 
The third Tuesday of every month. 

This month October 15th from 1pm to 3:00. 
We will have refreshments and lots of fun. 



Yearbook 
Remember to bring your Yearbook binder to the 
Luncheon .  We have updated the members  
directory.  You will receive the new pages at the 
luncheon .   
 
If you have any information that needs to be  
updated, please provide the information to Elaine 
Reid at elaine@reid.cc 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Friend !  

We have several members who are having medical 

procedures or going through some difficult times.  

Please know we are thinking of you and wish you 

a speedy recovery.  

If you know of any members needing a special 

card,  please let me know 

Thank You ,Corresponding Secretary, Norma Cre-

 

Pictures  
 

If you take any pictures during our luncheons or 

any of our events, send them our way. We will 

add them to our newsletter.  

Maybe you can be our next Historian! 
 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to bring your dollars , we will have 

our 50/50 raffle !   

Donations  
We will be collecting large bags of candy for our three local elementary schools.  They will be  

Donated to the school’s Trunk or Treat event.  Casselberry Elementary,  

Sterling Park Elementary and English Estates Elementary.  The candies needs to be individually 

wrapped.   We will only be collecting these candies bags, at the October Luncheon.  



Philanthropic 
We are very proud to present the following organizations as  

nominees to receive our annual charitable donations. 

 

The Lifeboat Project Inc, Apopka - $2,000 

The mission of The Lifeboat Project is to raise awareness of the issue of human trafficking and to empower the lives of  

survivors through long-term aftercare, residential programs, trauma counseling, housing, personal development, and education-

al resources.  
 

Samaritan Resource Center, Orlando - $2,000  

The Mission of the Samaritan Resource Center (SRC) is to break the cycle of homelessness and poverty by meeting the physical 

and spiritual needs of the homeless and other at-risk folks. 

Since we began operating at our Colonial Drive center in 2013 we have helped 2,000 homeless individuals by providing assis-

tance through applying for food stamps, SSI/SSD, Assurance phones; through partnerships with Goodwill’s Job Connection Cen-

ter, and with Lakeside Behavioral Center/Aspire; and through offering haircuts, clothing, prayer, and much more!  

 

Special Hearts Farm, Winter Garden. - $2,000  

The Special Hearts Farm “Special Animals for Special Hearts,” is a Non Profit 501(c) 3 organization and serves individuals with 
disabilities and unique abilities by providing adult day training, supported employment, and possible entrepreneur business 

opportunities related to farming and gardening experiences. 

The Special Hearts Farm is located in Winter Garden, Florida.  A collaboration between Orange County Public Schools and the 
Special Hearts Farm (501c3),  has created and features a “true transition opportunity” for students with disabilities to train and 
continue performing meaningful jobs once they age out of school. This transition opportunity is the first of its kind in the state 

of Florida! 

The Special Hearts Farm provides business opportunities for individuals with disabilities and unique abilities by producing and 
selling products such as goat milk soap, rustic signs, and hosting farm events and goat yoga. Our goal for the Special Hearts 

Farm is to promote health, happiness, and opportunity for individuals with disabilities and unique abilities within the West Or-
ange Community.   

Commission 127, Orlando  - $2,0000 

To strengthen and support foster, adoptive and biological families in crisis by creating community and equipping churches to 

launch and lead Family Advocacy Ministries.  

 

Seminole State College Endowment Fund - $1,000.   

 

 

If you have an organization, you would like to nominate for future consideration .  

please let me know.  

Thank You  

Lois Stalder  

407-341-8494 

Lcstalder@gmail.com 


